
 

 
 
 
 
 

9th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Governors are very pleased to announce that Mrs Linda Barbuti has been 
appointed as the new permanent Head of School for Robert Miles Infants with effect 
from 1st September 2018.  Her appointment follows a successful interview process 
with the Nova Trust and representatives from the Governing body.  Mrs Barbuti has 
been the acting Head of School since February, ensuring stability for the school and 
demonstrating her potential and capabilities during a very difficult time.  
 
Linda is passionate about Robert Miles Infants and is committed to providing the 
best education possible for all the children, helping them to develop and become the 
best that they can be. 

I hope you will join the Governors in congratulating her on her appointment, and in 
supporting her as she leads the school into a new and exciting future. 

 

With best wishes 

 

 

Mrs J Cash 

Chair of Governors 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 


